
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – APPLICATION WITHDRAWN  
 
CITY OF PATASKALA COUNCIL 
 
The City of Pataskala Council scheduled a public hearing on February 6, 2023, at 6:15 PM at City Hall 
in Council Chambers located at 621 West Broad Street, Pataskala, Ohio to consider the following 
rezoning request: 
 
An ordinance to rezone properties located at 6197 Mink Street Parcel Number 063-140952-00.000 
and 0 mink street Parcel Number 063-141630-00.000, totaling 46.9 +/- acres in the City of Pataskala, 
from the Agricultural (AG) and R-20 Medium Density Residential Zoning Classifications to the 
Planned Development District (PDD) Zoning Classification 
 
The applicant has withdrawn their application; therefore, no further action will be taken on the 
rezoning request. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Scott Fulton, Director of Planning, by phone at 40-927-
2168 or via email at sfulton@ci.pataskala.oh.us. 
 
Kathy Hoskinson 
Clerk of Council 
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